
My name is Luc Clement. 

My spouse and I have been proud residents of the Gleneagle Villas community since February 
2023. We absolutely love the area and Semiahmoo as a whole. Every time we drive home or take a 
trip along Drayton Harbor Road, we find ourselves in awe of the natural beauty—the trees, the 
waterfront, the stunning views of the Cascades, and Mt. Baker. Moving here has far exceeded our 
expectations. 

I currently serve as a board member of Gleneagle Villas I and II, where I hold the position of Vice 
President. In this role, I have focused on coordinating special projects that contribute to the 
betterment of our community. 

I am seeking a role on the SRA board because I am eager to lend a helping hand and contribute to 
both the Gleneagle community and the broader Semiahmoo area. I want to serve in a capacity 
where my skills and experience can be of the most help. 

After a 13-year career as a military officer, I transitioned to the software industry in 1994. Since 
then, I have become a seasoned Product Executive with significant contributions at industry 
leaders like Informatica and Microsoft, and I have played a key role in guiding three startups to 
successful exits. My commitment to the tech industry has been about more than just participation; 
it has been about transforming theoretical concepts into market-leading products. 

Should I be elected as a member of the SRA board, I hope to bring a wealth of experience and 
dedication to serve our community effectively. 

  

 


